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Dear parents/ carers, 
 
On Wednesday in school, we celebrated the feast of Saint Peter 
and Saint Paul and thanked them for sharing the message of God 
with the world. 
 
Dear Jesus, 
Help me to be a shining light and spread your message of love 
to others today, just as Saint Peter and Saint Paul did. 
 
Lord hear us…. 
 
Lord graciously hear us 
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REMINDERS: Summer Fair: Friday 8th July 5-7.30pm 
 
Our Summer Fair will take place on Friday 8th July 5-7.30pm ALL are welcome. 
 
We will have all our favourites including our barbecue, a craft stall, ‘beat the goalie’, bouncy castles, face 
painting, ice cream van and much more on the night for all the family, including a licensed bar.  
 
Entry to the fair is free. 
 
In order to try and help the event, we have organised a non-uniform day for Wednesday 6th July and we ask 
that families send in the following for the stalls: 
  

 Wed 6th July: A half pint plastic cup filled with goodies for the cup tombola and/ or haribo 
sweets. 

We are also on the hunt for volunteers, so if you can support the event, please let us know by filling in the form 
below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCSJb2tWpmPjHTvwL9CAUjAjK7zFXcBfJHJkkDCjXg6KVo5Q/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link 

We look forward to seeing you on the 8th July!  

 
IMPORTANT DATES for your diary: 
 
ASSEMBLIES: 
 
Nursery Graduation:  
 
Thursday 14th July  9.15am N2/FT 
                                     
Monday 18th July    9.15am N1/FT 
 
YEAR 2 LEAVERS ASSEMBLIES: 
 
Friday 15th July: 
 
9.15am   2L 
10.15am 2W 
11.15am 2ON 
 
YEAR 2 LEAVERS DISCO:   
 
Thursday 21st July 3.30pm-4.30pm. (More details to follow) 
 
THUMBS UP WEDNESDAY: 
 
Wednesday 13th July 8.45-9.30am.  Nursery 2: 12.45-1.15pm 
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FOREST SCHOOLS: 
 
Friday 8th July:  Nursery 2, Year 1, Year 2 
Friday 15th July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
 
 
This week in School: 
 
The Big Leap 
 
Yesterday year 2 took part in the Big Leap. We competed to see who could jump the furthest, the fastest and 
the highest. Awards were given to children who showed determination, self-belief and encouraged others. 
Stockport SHAPES team said the children were great at listening and following instructions. The children were  
brilliant at jumping! 
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Year 1 visit to Bruntwood Park 
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National Fieldwork Week 
This week in school we celebrated National Fieldwork Week. The children have  engaged in lots of fieldwork to 
develop their geographical skills. In Year 2, we used our skills as geographers to read a map including a key 
and to find the different points on a compass. Everyone enjoyed being outside and working as a team! 
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Woodland Trust Green Tree School Award 
 
                                                                                              A message from Mrs Marshall: 
 

We are excited to announce that as a school 
we have gained the Bronze Green Tree 
Award! To gain this children have planted 
trees, decorated trees and created pieces of 
art work using natural objects around our 
Forest School. We are so proud of the hard 
work the children have shown within their 
Forest School sessions this year which have 
all added up to us receiving this award. We 
have already started on the process of 
working towards the Silver  award and are 
looking forward to continuing to develop this 
amazing outside learning environment for all 
our pupils. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Thankyou to you as well Mrs Marshall for 
all of your amazing work this year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A message from Mrs O’Reilly: 
 
The wonderful Stockport Infant Music Service is recruiting new members, starting September 30th! 
The Service is open to all children in Years 1 and 2 with the choir open to Reception children and sessions will 
run from 4.00-6.00pm on Thursdays during term time. Children will have a choice of beginner instruments to 
learn, alongside percussion and singing activities.  
An Open Day has been arranged for Thursday 21st July 4.00-5.00pm when you are most welcome to see the 
centre in action.  
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The Centre is located at Werneth Young People's Centre, George Lane, Bredbury, Stockport, SK6 1DJ 
 
Please see the flyer below for further details or ring 0161 483 7636 or email at  
music.service@stockport.gov.uk for further details. 
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Speed: 
 
PLEASE WATCH YOUR SPEED. 
 
We ask that parents who are driving to school adhere to the speed limit which is 20mph on surrounding roads 
and 5mph within our school grounds. We have had two reports this week from local residents about cars 
speeding along Conway Rd and even mounting the pavement whilst children and parents are walking on it.  
If you do see cars driving unsafely please report it at: 
 
www.stockport.gov.uk/parking-enforcement 
 
REMINDER: Parents/ carers SHOULD  NOT be parking on the school grounds unless you have permission 
from the headteacher or a blue badge. 
                                  
COVID 19 update 
It is being reported that cases of COVID are once again on the rise. Please see below for the latest 
government response ‘Living with COVID’ . 
  
“Children and young people (aged 18 years and under) who have symptoms of a respiratory infection, 
including COVID-19 
Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 
otherwise well, can continue to attend their education setting. 
Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, college or childcare, and resume 
normal activities when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend. 
It is not recommended that children and young people are tested for COVID-19 unless directed to by a 
health professional. 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they can.” 
  
Please note that schools are no longer permitted to authorise pupils absence for them to isolate either before 
major events/ holidays or if someone in their household has COVID. 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with 
illness, loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are 
in our thoughts and prayers.  

 
 

Please keep Mrs Wigfield and her family especially in your prayers. 
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Christ Jesus, help us to be faithful to you, like Saint Peter and Saint Paul. Inspire us to show that faith 
in everything we do. Amen. 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 

  
 

         
Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 

 
Nursery: Lucy & Cian 
R1: Grace & Sammy 
R2: Hattie & William R 
R3: Edward & Miya 
1O: Jai & Kai 
1DW: Mallory & Eoin 
1BM: Isaac & Lila 
2L: Olivia & George 
2W: Mei & Toby 
2ON: Eden & Noah 
 
 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 
Friday 8th July  Family Barbeque 5-8pm 
Wednesday 13th July  Thumbs Up Wednesday 8.45-9.30am 
Thursday 14th July  Nursery 2/FT graduation 9.15am  
Friday 15th July  Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: 

9.15m 2L 
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10.15am 2W 
11.15am 2ON 

Monday 18th July  Nursery 1/ FT graduation 
Thursday 21st July 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 
Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
At the end of each half term the children enjoy a toasted marshmallow on the Forest School fire. The children 
really look forward to this and it is the highlight of their week. In order to continue to fund this treat for the 
children we are asking for a termly donation from you. This can be anything from £1 to £5 and can be paid on 
Pay 360.  
 
Thankyou for your support. 
 
School Uniform Shopping: 
 
As we begin the last half term of the year I know that many of you will be thinking about uniform for next 
year. 
 
I have listed below our school uniform list. 
 
Children are expected to wear the full uniform each day except on their PE day or Forest School day; on this 
day they can come dressed in the PE kit or Forest School kit described.  

Winter 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks or tights 

Black velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe sandals 
or high heels 

Warm, waterproof coat 
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Summer 

Lemon/white check dress 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks 

Black Velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe 
sandals or  high heels 

Waterproof coat 

Sun hat/ cap 

P.E. Kit 

Yellow t-shirt 

Black shorts 

Black joggers/ leggings for winter 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Velcro trainers (no laces) 

Forest School Kit 

Yellow t-shirt, black shorts/ joggers 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Wellies/ Velcro trainers (weather dependent) 

Waterproof coat and trousers 

Hat, gloves, scarf/ sun hat (weather dependent)  

 
Please note that we do not consider any form of jewellery to be suitable for children in 
school for safety reasons. 
 
Earrings are NOT permitted in school. 
  
Grey or yellow hair ornaments are acceptable but must be of a sensible size (no big 
bows). 
 
Makeup of any sort is not allowed 
Nail varnish is not allowed 
 

 

As you can see, from September we will have a Forest School uniform which is very similar to our outdoor PE 
kit. Black fleeces can be purchased from any of our school uniform providers and they can be purchased with 
or without the school logo. 

Please note: School ties and white shirts/ blouses will not be part of our school uniform from 
September. 
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If you have any white shirts or blouses that you wish to donate to a worthy cause please bring them into school 
the week beginning July 11th and we will ensure that they are sent to children who need them.  

Where to purchase uniform: 

Our school uniform is compulsory for all pupils attending our school. Parents and carers can purchase 
jumpers/ cardigans from a number pf providers  –  

Monkhouse: https://www.monkhouse.com/catalog/category/view/id/5489/ 

Debonair:   https://debonairschoolwearwythenshawe.co.uk/category/schools/primary-schools/cheadle-rc-infant-
school/ 

MCS: https://mcsstores.co.uk/shop-by-school/cheadle-catholic-infant-school/ 

 
All other items can be purchased from other retailers such as Asda, Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Morrisons  and Marks 
and Spencer. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


